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Chris Hardy hardy1@hargray.com

Re: [IEEE R3] Conference Committee Report, Jan 2016

January 18, 2016 at 5:44 PM

Chase Battaglio ecbattaglio@GMAIL.COM

sec-r03@ieee.org sec-r03@|EEE.ORG, r3-excom2015@ieee.org r3-excom2015@IEEE.ORG

Re: [IEEE R3] Conference Committee Report, Jan2016

Dear |IEEE Region 3 members:

Thank you again for taking the time to review NC Council's proposal to host SoutheastCon 2017. It's important we get the proposal reviewed
at the 18 January region meeting and your discussion and vote are critical - and much appreciated.

Don't forget: 2016 SoutheastCon will be in Norfolk, VA on 30 March - 3 April, 2016. It is being hosted by the Hampton Roads Section in
cooperation with Old Dominion University, Norfolk State University, and Christopher Newport University. The conference website
is: http://sites.ieee.org/southeastcon2016/

If you haven't already, be sure to make your hotel room reservation and get your conference registration done now.

And, as always, please let me know if your section is interested in hosting a future SoutheastCon. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris Hardy

2015 Conference Committee Chair
c.hardy@ieee.org
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